
United States Court of Appeals 
for the Armed Forces 

Washington, D.C. 
 
 

In Re: 
 
 
UPDATE TO COURT 
OPERATING STATUS IN VIEW 
OF COVID-19  

 
 
 

NOTICE AND ORDER 
 

 

 The United States Court of Appeals for the Armed Forces remains 
open, with internal procedures to keep the essential business of the 
Court running—while minimizing social contact. 

In view of the extension of the federal COVID-19 pandemic social 
distancing guidelines to April 30, 2020, by order of the Chief Judge:  

 The hearings scheduled for 20, 21 and 22 April, 2020, are hereby 
postponed pending further Order of the Court.                

   For the Court, 
 
             /s/ Joseph R. Perlak 

   Clerk of the Court 
  

March 30, 2020 
 


